
 

 

 

 

Tonkin Gap Project and Associated Works 

March 2022 

What work is happening?  
As part of the Tonkin Gap Project and Associated Works the team is upgrading Broun Avenue bridge to a new 
longer and wider structure that will accommodate traffic lanes and a bus interchange, for Morley Station to 
eventually be built in the Tonkin Highway median and form part of the new Morley-Ellenbrook Line. 

Modifications to the existing Broun Avenue bridge are not possible and therefore the existing bridge will need to 
be deconstructed and rebuilt.  

To allow for the deconstruction work to be completed safely, the team will close Tonkin Highway in both directions 
between Morley Drive and Collier Road  

Broun Ave will also be closed between Embleton Avenue and Beechboro Road North for 28 days to allow works to 
be safely undertaken on the bridge. 

We encourage road users to plan ahead and use the detours in place.  

 

Road closures 
• Full closure of Broun Avenue from the evening of the 29 March and will remain closed until the evening of 

the 26 April (open after the long weekend). 
• Full closure of Tonkin Highway - Night of 1 April to morning of 4 April (Friday to Monday) 

 
School impacts 

• These detours may impact students getting to and from school 
• Buses may be delayed due to the closures 
• Refer to detour maps below 

 

On-road signage and detours will be in place during these closures.  

Visit https://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/tonkin-gap#roadworks for details. 

Local schools  

https://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/tonkin-gap#roadworks


 

 

 
Tonkin Highway Closure - Detour map  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Broun Avenue Closure - Detour map  
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